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April 29, 2022

Mr. Jack Nocito

Project Officer

Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-24-04
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

Dear Mr. Nocito:

As required within Florida’s 1115 Managed Medical Assistance (MMA) Waiver (Project Number
11-W-00206/4), related to the waiver of retroactive eligibility (Waiver Authorities and Special
Term and Condition (STC) 19) and the essential provider contracting requirement (STC 69), the
Agency for Health Care Administration has received state legislative authority to continue the
waiver of retroactive eligibility and the essential provider contracting requirement.

During the 2021 Florida Legislative session, Senate Bill 2518 authorized the extension of the
two aforementioned provisions without expiration and is available for review at:
https://www.flsenate.gov/Session/Bill/2021/2518/Bill Text/er/PDF.

We appreciate your efforts in working with our staff on Florida’s 1115 MMA Waiver, and look
forward to our continued partnership. Should you have any questions, please Catherine
McGrath at (850) 412-4256 or Catherine.McGrath@ahca.myflorida.com.

Sincerely,

Tom Wallace
Deputy Secretary for Medicaid
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